
  

  

 
 
12th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Ashmole Academy Extra-Curricular Programme 
 
I write to update you on our Spring Term Extra-Curricular Programme.  Please find attached a 
flyer with our comprehensive list of exciting clubs on offer to your child.  We strongly encourage 
students to take part in a broad range of clubs to enhance their experience of school to ensure 
they are well rounded individuals.   
 
A reminder that it is the responsibility of our students to communicate with you which clubs they 
are intending to attend, this is particularly important for after school clubs.  Specific information 
about particular clubs will continue to be provided to you by different departments, and our policy 
of alerting you if there are any last-minute changes to after school club arrangements via 
Bromcom remains in place.   
 
In the Autumn Term, a number of students were elected to be part of the Extra-Curricular 
Committee.  Having met with them we discussed some plans and suggestions to further improve 
our already substantial extra-curricular programme.   
 
This year has already been an incredibly successful year in terms of our extra-curricular 
programme and we continue to celebrate the many successes and celebrations via our social 
media channels, our ‘The Roundup’ publication as well as through our pastoral programme.   
 
Should you have any specific questions regarding any clubs then please contact the relevant 
Head of Department in the first instance via staff@ashmoleacademy.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Hammond 
Senior Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 


